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My name is Mark Fischer and I have lived in Portland for 30 years and im Utah for 30 years
prior to that. I have seen forst hand the pollution and degradation of life quality on the Salt
Lake Valley due to the auto and industrial pollution. In my opinion, the Salt Lake Valley is no
longer healthy as a place to live. I fear the same future is coming  here. There is no good
reason to deny the effects of human activity on environmental quality. The Federal Courts
recently threw out the Kids Climate Lawsuit saying that the issue is not a matter for the courts,
but rather the legislative and executive branches of government.  The judges did not deny the
science and expressed remorse of the situation. SO THAT IS WHERE YOU COME IN,
OREGON LEGISLATOR. Please support the development and passage of LC19. The courts
have said that you are the hope of the children. Do not let them down.

Mark Fischer
Portland, OR 97239
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